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Happy Birthday!

WCS 2016-17 Calendar
http://www.wcs.edu/about/district-calendar/

Calendar of Events            

2/24 Fun	Run

K,	8:45-9:45am
1st,	9:50-10:50am
2nd,	10:55-11:55am

3rd,	12:00-1:00pm
4th,	1:05-2:05pm
5th,	2:10-3:10pm

2/24 Teacher/Staff	Appreciation	
Luncheon

2/24 SSES	Night	at	Rita’s	(4:00-8:00pm,	
7171	Nolensville	Rd.,	Nolensville)

3/2 School	Store	Open	(8:00am	w/	
parent, 8:15am	w/o	parent)

3/3 All Pro	Dads	Meeting	(7:15-8:30am,	
Cafeteria)

3/6 Green	Team	Meeting	(3:35-
4:30pm,	Rm.	220)

3/7-
3/10 Book	Fair

3/8 Muffins	with	Mom	(7:30-8:30am,	
MS	Cafeteria)

3/9 Math	Night	(5:30-7:00pm,	Rotunda)

2/26 Pat	Barker

3/1 Amy	Beth	McCoy

3/2 Jen	Breaux

3/3 Beth	Alexander

3/8 Terra	Deshpande

Today is the day!
Join	us	to	cheer	on	the	students	TODAY as	they	run	their	
laps!	Weather	permitting,	we	will	be	running	outside	and	
the	5th graders	will	participate	in	a	special	“color run.”

Kindergarten,	8:45-9:45am

1st grade,	9:50-10:50am

2nd grade,	10:55-11:55am

3rd grade,	12:00-1:00pm

4th grade,	1:05-2:05pm

5th grade,	2:10-3:10pm

All	pledges	are	due	Friday,	March	3.	Check	
http://www.funrun.com for	payment	options.	Checks	may	
be	made	payable	to	Sunset	Elementary	PTO.	Thanks	again	

for	generously	supporting	Sunset	Elementary!

After	today’s	Fun	Run,	you	
deserve	a	cool	treat!	Make	
plans	to	meet	up	with	your	
friends	for	another	Sunset	

Night	at Rita’s	of	Nolensville!	
We	appreciate	their	support	of	

our	Stallions!



The	school	store	will	be	open	Thursday,	March	2	until	8:30am.	

Students	accompanied	by	an	adultmay	begin	shopping	at	8:00am.	Students	
shopping	on	their	ownmay	come	in	when	the	doors	open	at	8:15am.	Parents	must	
check	in	in	the	Office	before	going	to	the	store.	The	school	store	is	only	able	to	

accept	cash	and	checks,	no	credit/debit	cards,	at	this	time.

School Store

Around School

SSES	ENCORE	2017	course	information	and	registration	is	now	available!	SSES's	program	
will	be	June	19-23 and	details	may	be	found	on	the	SSES	website,	
http://www.wcs.edu/sses/stay-informed/encore-summer-camp/. Registration	ends	Friday,
March	17.	Email	sunsetencore@gmail.com if	you	have	any	questions.

Because	any	WCS	student	may	attend	any	WCS	ENCORE	program,	you	may	also	be	
interested	to	know	that...

• Nolensville	Elementary's ENCORE	will	be	June	5-9 and	course	information	and	registration	are	available	on their	
website,	http://www.wcs.edu/nes/stay-informed/news/encore/. Registration	ends	Tuesday, February	28.

• Mill	Creek	Elementary's ENCORE	will	be	July	10-14 and	course	information	and	registration	are	available	on	
their	website, http://www.wcs.edu/mces/stay-informed/news/mces-encore-2017/. Registration	ends	Tuesday,
February	28.

ENCORE! Registration

The	Sunset	All	Pro	Dads	will	be	having	their	next	
meeting	on	Friday,	March	3	at	7:15am in	the	Sunset	
Elementary	Cafeteria!	We	have	a	website,	
http://allprodadsday.com/chapters/3979,	which	will	
help	streamline	the	registration	process	and	provide	
accurate	food	and	table	counts.	Please	register	so	we	
have	enough	food	(and	waste	as	little	as	possible).	
For	Dads	who	register	and	make	all	of	the	meetings,	
we	are	going	to	have	a	special	"dads	only"	raffle	at	
our	last	meeting.

These	meetings	are	all	about	creating	an	opportunity	
for	you	to	engage	with	your	child(ren)	in	a	fun	
way...at	school.	We've	put	a	lot	of	thought	into	
content/speakers	this	year,	but	if	you	have	anyone	in	
your	network	who	can	help	create	opportunities	to	
connect	with	your	kids,	please	let	us	know.

2016-17	All	Pro	Dads	Meeting	Dates: April	7,	May	5

All Pro Dads

Are	you	interested	in	working	with	
Williamson	County	Schools	students?
WCS	is	always	looking	for	eager,	
qualified	individuals	to	work	in	
the	schools	as		substitutes.	As	a	
substitute,	you	have	the	flexibility
to		choose	which	days	and	at	which
schools	(Sunset!)	you	would	like	to	
work.	Pay	begins	at	$70/day	($85/day	
if	you	have	a Bachelor’s	degree	or	higher).	
Go	to	
http://www.wcs.edu/careers/subtitute-teaching/
for	more	information	about	the	application	process.	
The	next	Substitute	Orientation	is	Wednesday,	March	
1,	9:00am	– 1:00pm.

2017	Substitute	Orientation	Dates: (Wednesdays)	
April	5,	May	3,	June	7,	July	12

Substitutes Needed

PTO Activities



MCMS Rising 6th Graders

If	you	plan	on	attending	Math	Night,	please	click	here	
(http://bit.ly/2mdfnp4)	and	let	us	know	how	many	
children	you	will	be	bringing	– we	want	to	make	sure	

we	plan	accordingly.	Thank	you!

Math Night

Subscribe at 
http://www.wcs.edu/infocus/subscribe-to-infocus/

Several	volunteer	opportunities	are	currently	available!	
We	encourage	you	to	review	them	at	

http://ssespto.ch2v.com/content.asp?PageID=2 and	
sign	up	for	any	that	interest	you.	We	invite	all	families	

to	participate	in	these	volunteer	opportunities,	
regardless	of	PTO	membership	status.	Contact	Vanessa	
Byers	at	vanessabyers1@yahoo.com if	you	have	any	

questions	about	volunteering.

Volunteering

If	you	have	a	child	who	will	be	joining	us	at	Sunset	for	the	2017-18	school	year,	you	may	come	to	the	school	to	
register	them	on	the	following	dates:

• Tuesday,	March	14,	4:00-6:30pm
• Wednesday,	March	15,	9:00am-12:00pm
• Thursday,	March	16,	9:00am-12:00pm

Please	bring	proof	of	residency	as	explained	here: http://www.wcs.edu/parents-students/enrollment/

If	you	would	like	to	complete	the	forms	ahead	of	time,	an	enrollment	packet	will	be	available	in	the	main	office	
beginning	Monday,	February	27.

Your	rising	kindergartener	does	NOT	need	to	be	with	you	for	registration.	There	will	be	an	open	house	for	rising	
kindergarteners	and	their	parents	later	in	the	spring	when	they	will	have	an	opportunity	to	tour	the	kindergarten	
classrooms	and	meet	the	teachers.

Even	if	you	do	not	have	a	kindergartener,	please	help	us	get	the	word	out	by	sharing	this	information	with	any	
neighbors	who	are	zoned	for	Sunset	Elementary.	Thank	you!

2017-18 Kindergarten Registration



Interested	in	coaching	rugby?	Is	your	child	interested	in	learning	how	to	play?	Rookie	Rugby	is	a	new	program	
designed	to	develop	interest	in	the	sport.	The	first	session	begins	tomorrow,	Saturday,	February	25.	Please	see	the	

attachment	for	camp,	game,	and	registration	information.

Rookie Rugby

The	Nolensville	High	School	Softball	Team	will	be	
hosting	a	winter	softball	clinic	for	K-6th	grade	girls	on	
Saturday,	March	4,	9:00am-12:00pm in	the	NHS	

Gym.	Please	see	the	attachment	for	more	
information.

NHS Softball Clinic

Independence	High	School	baseball	will	be	
conducting	a	fundamentals	camp	for	grades	K	to	8	on	

Sunday,	March	5,	1:00-5:00pm. For	more	
information,	please	contact	Mike	McLaury

at michael.mclaury@wcs.edu or	call	(615)	971-3303.	
Please	see	the	attachment	for	registration	

information.

IHS Baseball Camp

2017-2018	cheerleading	tryouts	for	rising	6th – 8th graders	planning	to	attend	Mill	Creek	Middle	
School	will	be	March	6,	7,	9,	and	10.	To	be	eligible,	the	applicant	and	a	parent/guardian	must	

attend	the	mandatory	pre-tryout	meeting	on	February	28 at	5:30pm in	the	MCMS	library.	Tryout	
packets	are	available	in	the	MCMS	front	office	and	are	due	by	March	3 to	be	allowed	to	tryout,	
along	with	an	up-to-date	sports	physical.	Questions	may	be	directed	to	Coach	Angie	Honeycutt	

via	email	at	angela.honeycutt@wcs.edu.

MCMS Cheerleading Tryouts

The	RoundUp is	distributed	via	e-mail	every	Friday	when	school	is	in	session.	Information	for	The	RoundUp is	due	
by	5:00pm	on	Wednesday	for	entry	into	that	week’s	issue.	Please	e-mail	submissions	to	Sarah	Jones	at	

sarahbjones01@hotmail.com.	

Submissions for The RoundUp

Extracurriculars


